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St Michaelôs C of E Primary 
School Newsletter      Friday 17th November 2017 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
A reminder it is non uniform day on Friday.  If you would like to donate Ã1.00 to our school charity your child / children can 
come to school in their own clothes on that day. 
Many thanks and best wishes. 
Ms Dyson     
Head of school 

Please remember if you have any queries or questions do make an appointment to come and 
speak to a member of staff.  We are always very happy to meet you.   
Donôt let a little worry become a big one!!  :-) 

This week parents were invited 
to work alongside children in 
our Year 1 class. 
The children were learning how to 
make given amounts 
of money using  
various different 
coins. 



  

Important dates for your 
diaryé 
 
Wednesday 22nd Novemberð9.15-11.15ð
ESOL classes in Library / Coffee Morning in Hallð
crochet session 
Friday 24th NovemberðNon-Uniform Day 
Wednesday 29th Novemberð9.15-11.15ðESOL 
classes in Library / Coffee Morning in Hallð
crochet session 
Thursday 30th November -Parents Working 
Alongside Children in ClassðYRð9.15-10.30am 
 
Week of 4th-8th DecemberðLast week of After 
School Clubs 
Tuesday 5th DecemberðMusic Concertð in 
school Hall at 2.45pm 
Wednesday 6th Decemberð9.15-11.15ðESOL 
classes in Library / Coffee Morning in Hallð
crochet session 
Thursday 7th DecemberðNativity for 
Reception and Year 1 parentsð10.00am in Hall. 
Thursday 7th DecemberðNativity for Year 2 
parentsð2.30pm in Hall. 
Week of 11th ï15th DecemberðNo After 
School Clubs this week 
Tuesday 12th DecemberðChristmas Carol 
Service in St Michael's Church at 2.15pm 
Wednesday 13th DecemberðChristmas Craft 
Sale at 3.30pm in Hall 
Friday 15th DecemberðSchool finishes at 3.30 
for Christmas Break  
 
Wednesday 3rd January 2018ðChildren back 
at school 

Work of the week! 
Every week a brilliant piece 
of work is chosen to be 
óWork of the Weekô and  
displayed in the school lobby.  
This week Year 4 wrote biographies 
about Vincent Van Gogh.  They used a 
range of resources to research facts 
about his life and then ordered the key 
events in chronological order. 
In this piece of writing Aniqah has  
included many examples of key  
information about Van Gogh, ordered 
the events of his life and explained 
how they impacted on him, as well as 
using sub headings. 
Well done Aniqah! 

Oˤʞ Prˉʄˏʞ f˛ʞ ˁɯʍ WɫʮʔÍ 

T˓iʟ ʂɫʮʔ waʟ  
ˉnˢʒ- ˋ˃ʶ˗˨˔nʐ ʂɫʮʔ  
Thˉʹʔ y˛ʢ Goʋ f˛ʞ ˁɯʍ  
ʪɳesˡ˔nʐ ᴗ ˑˠɰˏndʟ ˅hʙ 
cˉɼʍ ʨb˛uʠ uʟ, ˗isɾˏʘ tʙ uʟ 
ˉnʋ hˉʁʍ ˑˤʘ ˦iˁʑ uʟ.  
Mˉʦ ʂʍ ʨ˗wˉyʟ ɧʍ ɼeaˍʦ 
tʙ ɼeaʫʑ ˛uʠ ʆ 
hˉnʋ ᴗ  
ˑˠɰˏndˀ˓˔ʜ.  
Aɵˏʘ  

Attendance... Congratulations to 
our Year 4  class for winning the  
attendance award for this week.  
Our attendance should be at least 
95%.  

Class Attendance % 

Year 4 98% 

Year 5 98% 

Year 1 97% 

Year 6 95% 

Year 2 95% 

Year 3 93% 

Year R 92% 


